
Official notice 

 

Evacuation of the town centre 

Sunday the 25th of December 2016 
 

Please would you leave your flat or house at 8:00 o’ clock 

if you are living in the town centre. 
 

The town centre has to be evacuated completely on Christmas Day, 25th 

12. 2016, due to the deactivation of an aircraft bomb of World War II. 

Please leave your flat or house and the area of the town centre on 

Sunday the latest until 8:00 o’clock. Your house is situated within the 

radius of evacuation (see map on the back!). The whole area has to be 

evacuated until 10:00 o’clock to your own safety. 

Try to find accommodation at friends or relatives during the time of 

evacuation. If you should have no possibility of such an accommodation 

we offer emergency accommodations. You will find the means of 

transport to these emergency accommodations at the bus stops of the 

Stadtwerke Augsburg. Transport is free of charge.  

Please also inform your neighbours. And please keep especially these 

persons in mind who can’t leave their flats unassisted and please do 

report them. 

And also please think about these persons who don’t speak German. 

You will find all actual information and the time of the possible return to 

your flat in the internet on www.augsburg.de/evakuierung 

Stay in contact with the city via www.facebook.de/augsburg, 

www.twitter.com/augsburgcity, WhatsApp (www.augsburg.de/social-

media) or via telephone 0821 324 4444 (24 hours service) 

 

The City of Augsburg 

Office of fire protection and civil protection 
 

 
Legal note: The legal basis of this measure of evacuation is a general decree of the city of Augsburg 

of 22.12.2016 

 


